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As of May 2024, SimplePart removed all “Quick Start” media sets from affected websites.  

Why was this removed from my website? 

The “Quick Start” feature originally supported a list of common maintenance parts (wiper blades, batteries,
brakes, etc.), but this feature was removed with a design update to Audi and VW sites in 2018-2019. 

Is this being replaced by something else? 

New features onsite, such as the Popular Accessories section on the homepage, and Part Types within the part
category selection process, have replaced the need for the Quick Start feature. 

What will this affect on my site? 

This should not affect any functionality on your website. As this media set has been empty for the last few years,
its removal will not remove any actual products from your website. 
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